
CESA Newsletter 

Welcome to the first CESA newsletter of the 2022-2023 academic year and a 

warm welcome to all new parents, guardians and students. CESA is the 

school parent/teacher association which exists not only to fundraise for the 

school, but provides a second hand uniform service as well as putting on 

social opportunities for parents, staff and pupils throughout the year.    

Primary School Cross 

Country Café @ MECE 

Sat, 1 October  @ 

8:30-11:30 

CESA AGM at MECE Mon, 3 October @ 

7pm 

Quiz Night at MECE Fri, 14 October @ 

7:30pm 

Primary School Cross 

Country Café @ MECE 

Sat, 5 November @ 

8:30-11:30 

Family Bingo Evening @ 

MECE 

TBC 

Primary School Cross 

Country Café @ MECE 

Sat, 3 December @ 

8:30-11:30 

Bar @ school 

performance, ‘A 

Christmas Carol’ 

13 & 15 December 

Raffle Draw  Week commencing 

12  December 

What Have CESA  

Paid For? 

What’s Coming 

Up? 

• Laser cutter for Design Technology Dept 

• Urban Safety Workshop in school for all of 

Year 7, 8 and 9 last year 

• Urban Safety Workshop offsite for selected 

students 

• Two sets of football goals  

• Sniffer dog visit to school and paying for 

another visit this academic year 

• Freezer for Science Dept 

• Paid £750 towards the Year 11 Leaver’s 

Prom 

• Table tennis tables 

• Benches and Seagull proof bins for  

outside break areas 

  Click HERE  to follow the  CESA Facebook page!  

https://www.facebook.com/cedgeschoolassoc/
https://www.facebook.com/cedgeschoolassoc/
fb://group/114611445768316?ref=share


How Can I Make a Difference? 

Sign up to Easyfunding here and earn money 
for our school when you are shopping online. 
We currently have just 22 members signed 
up which has raised us £369.73! Just 
imagine how much we could raise if we had 
100 hundred participating members!!  

Attend the AGM 

on Monday, 3 

October @ 7pm 

Please join us at MECE for our AGM —this 
is a great opportunity to meet other parents, 
get a flavour of what CESA is all about and 
find out how you and your family can  get 
involved. Everyone is welcome. 

Join Us at the 

Quiz!!! 

The Annual CESA Quiz is a laugh a 
minute with Mr Perry, the Quiz 
Master, tickling your brain whilst 
Mrs Boden, School Catering 
Manager, will tickle your taste buds 
with her delicious curry and “school 
days” traditional jam sponge and 
custard. 

Please book your tickets via the 
poster!! 

Get in Touch! 

If you would like to  find out more 
about CESA and how you can get 
involved please contact us at  

cesa.mece@gmail.com  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cesa/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=c19-f7&fbclid=IwAR0tpMcnNvi4Psni72VWaaiWFP22Y5VP5fHV9QuoXTkrm1BSsvo1lE1XpJY
mailto:meceoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org
mailto:esa.mece@gmail.com
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9COhLW0ze7pLgNCdsVSRr2JUMDE3N0lHVDVJTUZWVFNMN0lQSUFHVjZIUy4u

